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ANNOUNCEMENT (Reopening of College)  

 

Pursuant to the directives of Government and instructions from the Office of the Vice Chancellor, we 

are pleased to announce that the college will reopen for the final year students B.Ed 

Primary/Secondary, and Diploma in Physical Education & Sports Coaching from 1st July, 2020. 

Students should report on the afternoon of 30th June, 2020 and all students (including day scholars) are 

required to stay in hostels and take meals at the student mess. Classes will commence from 1st July, 

2020. 
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